
 

With effect from, Tuesday 30th October, more 2 life are increasing 

some of their rates.  

See the table below for more details:   

The rate on the all other plans remains unchanged.  

  

For pipeline cases:  

• The KFI must be requested before Monday 29th October 2018 to secure the old 
rate.  

• The application must be with more 2 life no later than midnight on 12th Novem-

ber 2018 to secure the old rate.   

 

 

To understand the features of more 2 life's lifetime mortgages 

please click here  

https://www.more2life.co.uk/

